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Colleagues,

I am pleased to forward you the following information from the 
Admissions Office.  I hope those of you with children in high school 
will be able to attend.

- Robert McGrath, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic 
Affairs

**********************************************************************
*******

College Planning Information Session for Parents of High School 
Students
Tuesday, May 13th, 6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.
Student Activities Center, Room 306

Do you have a son or daughter in high school who is preparing for 
college? If so, the Office of Undergraduate Admissions would like to 
invite you to our workshop on the college planning process on 
Tuesday, May 13, at 6:00 p.m. in the Student Activities Center, Room 
306.

Come and learn more about helping your child with the college 
selection process:

- Factors to consider when choosing a college
- The college application process
- Planning ahead for college costs

To RSVP or for more information please call Kelly Bollhofer at 2-6869 
or e-mail her at kelly.bollhofer@stonybrook.edu

This workshop is co-sponsored by the Office of Undergraduate 
Admissions and the Office of Financial Aid and Student Employment. 
AA/EOE 


